
24th April 2024

Year 4, 5 & 6 Sports Day -Monday 24th June 2024

Dear Parent/ Carers,

This year we have an exciting opportunity to host our sports day for years 4, 5 & 6 at the Peterborough Athletics Track
onMonday 24th June. This will allow us to host a day that the children will enjoy and a day that they will remember. The
children will take part in track and field events as well as football and hockey ending with some exciting sprint and relay
events!

All children will be taken to and from the Athletics Track by coach. This will be subsidised by the school but wewould be
grateful for a contribution of £3.00 towards the cost. This can be paid via theMCAS app in the Trips section.

All children will wear a PE kit for the day.Wewould like all children to wear a top of the colour of their house:

Keeton - Yellow
Year 4 - Yale
Year 5 - Cambridge
Year 6 -Wembley

Dryden - Blue
Year 4 - Oxford
Year 5 - Harvard
Year 6 - Lord’s

Shakespeare - Red
Year 4 - Kyoto
Year 5 - Imperial
Year 6 - Silverstone

Wilberforce - Green
Year 4 - King’s
Year 5 - Osaka
Year 6 -Wimbledon



Your child will need to bring their own packed lunch or order a school packed lunch through their teacher. Children will
be asked a fewweeks prior to confirm their choice. They should also bring plenty of drinks to get them through a very
active day.

We would love to invite and encourage parents to come and support your child on this day. The day will be running from
10am - 2:15pm and children will be competing in different events throughout the day. The nearest car park is Bishops
Road car park PE1 5AP. Please bring a chair / blanket and a picnic to join us for the day or pop down when you can.
There will be some refreshments available to purchase on the day.

It is essential that all parents complete the online consent slip via the belowGoogle Form link in order for your child
to take part:

Year 4,5&6 Sports Day Consent Form

Parents attending the track will be allowed to take their child straight home if we have received your consent to do so
before the day. Any children without consent will be taken back to Fulbridge and can be collected at the following times:

Year 4 - 3.20pm Year 5 - 3:20pm Year 6 - 4pm

Please collect your child from their classroom on their return to allow them to collect their belongings.
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.

Kind regards,
PE Team

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1uD2w1s-FrzCrfE1KsdCer7tTwgqODc5VDaO1hni_wQY/edit

